
July 2022 San Antonio Chapter Report  

 

Total Membership is up another 11 people in just 3 months, from 253 to 264 and 21 this calendar year. 

 

Total Monthly Attendance in 2022 is down slightly from 2021 as folks continue to reacclimate to in person meetings. Our 
virtual meeting attendance is still quite strong.   

Our total CMA count remains steady at 52 compared to end of year 2021 but we lost one since March 31st.  We have a 
very strong pipeline of future CMA’s:  55 of our members say they are interested in earning their CMA and 21 of those 
have either passed 1 or both of their exams or have an exam date in mind.  A couple of those are board members! 

 

We are ready to get back on the road and schedule visits to Corpus Christi and Laredo and the Valley. 

Special Sept Meeting:  Thursday, Sept 8th – Alan Mallory (Everest Speaker from Tx Conf) 


